
NOTICE OF VACANCY 
Interested persons are hereby notified that a vacancy on the 

Alto Sanitary District Board of Directors is pending. 

Would you like to be an environmental steward for your community? Do you 
want an active role in local government? We are looking for a neighbor who 
wants to ensure that the residents of the Alto Sanitary District, aka Horse Hill and 
Bay View Terrace, receive a high-quality, serviceable collection system for 
transporting sewage from our homes and businesses to the SASM wasterwater 
treatment plant. This essential service is overseen by a board of directors who 
meet on the fourth Wednesday of every month at 7:30pm for about an hour and 
receive $100 per meeting to review operations, update policies, verify compliance 
with State and Federal regulations, and plan for future needs. The board is 
composed of five individuals who live within the District limits (four seats are 4-yr 
terms and one seat is a 2-yr term.) A vacancy in the 2-yr seat is pending the 
retirement of Director Roger Gainer who has faithfully served the District for years.

The current commitment is only through December 2020 when the seat will be up 
for election again. This is a great opportunity to learn about the most basic 
government service you use every day and take for granted until there is a 
problem. The history of sewer systems dates back to 4000 BC but we are still 
working to improve them. Here in the Alto Sanitary District, many aging mains and 
the laterals that connect the houses to them are in need of repair. Using approved 
funding, the District is actively implementing a repair and replacement schedule 
over the next ten years so that the system will last and be environmentally stable. 
You will also help oversee the District's recycling program and aid in public info on 
the proper disposal of hazardous waste.

Applications are available on the District's website in the "News" 
section at: www.altosanitarydistrict.org or by emailing 
manager@altosanitarydistrict.org . Please contact the District Manager 
with any questions by phone at 415-388-3696.

Applications are due by: 10/23/18, 5PM, PST.

Please visit www.altosanitarydistrict.org to learn more about the 
District's responsibilities and to see how your skills and interest can 
help your neighborhood!

http://www.altosanitarydistrict.org/news.php
http://www.altosanitarydistrict.org


EDUCATION 
Institution Major Degree Year

WORK / VOLUNTEER EXPERIENCE 
Organization City Position From To

APPLICATION FOR APPOINTMENT TO 
ALTO SANITARY DISTRICT BOARD VACANCY 

Instructions 

If you are interested in serving on the Alto Sanitary District Board of Directors, please 
complete this application and return it to: Alto Sanitary District, attn: District Manager Bill 
Hansell via email to manager@altosanitarydistrict.org, or via post to: Alto Sanitary District, PO 
Box 163, Mill Valley, CA 94942.

Date Due: 10/23/18 (NOTE: Must be received by 5PM PST) 

Please direct any questions to the District Manager, Bill Hansell, at: 415-388-3696 or 
manager@altosanitarydistrict.org.

You will be advised by the district board of follow-up interviews.  Thank you for your interest.

DISTRICT: ALTO SANITARY DISTRICT                                            DATE: 

NAME:                    AGE (optional): 

RESIDENCE ADDRESS: _______________________________________________________ 

BUSINESS OR MAILING ADDRESS:______________________________________________ 

PHONE (DAYTIME): ____________________  PHONE (EVENING): ____________________ 

E-MAIL: ____________________________________________________________________



STATEMENT OF QUALIFICATIONS: 

Please briefly describe your qualifications and why you are interested in serving on the Board of 
Directors. 

CERTIFICATION: 

I certify that the information contained in this application is true and correct. I authorize the 
verification of the information in this application.  

Signature Date 




